WOODPECKER HALL
ACADEMY

Attention all Parents and carers we will be holding our first
PTA meeting this academic year.

» Monday 27'"" November at the main office: 9:00am

Would you like to be a part of our Parent Teacher
Association? All new members welcome!

Why join us? To volunteer at our events, help us fund raise
and get to know the school community. Give as much or as
little of your time as you can!

Together we can make a difference!



